

25/9/2003 1ST MEETING TO DISCUSS THE 2004 THREE SWANS RALLY.

Present at the meeting were John Thornton, David Coggins, Anne Stapleton and Ralph Jackson.

1. We (those present) agreed that in order for us to have the time to run another event we (the organisers) should not have to PR the route as well as do all of the organising. It does occupy a lot of time not only appearing at the meetings but also involves taking time out from our personal lives. Had we not had to PR the last event we'd have probably got things done in advance rather than last minute.
2. In order to run next years event we need 3 to 4 dedicated PR crews. If they are not forthcoming from the rest of the membership then none of us could face the same workloads again.
3. We thought either the start or finish or possibly both could be at the clubhouse on a shorter format (ie 100 mile) event all confined to map 106.
4. We discussed ideas to reduce workloads
5. We expected members to recruit marshals
6. We still have to write a letter to the NFU and a text was proposed
7. We talked about a bottle of whisky for Mr Fenteman.
8. We talked about a possible partnership with De Lacy or Malton.

Next Meeting on Thursday the 16th October at 8pm at the clubhouse.